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REFERENCE: 14/1/1/E3/5/2/3/L1281/22 

ENQUIRIES: Raheem Dalwai 

  

                                                                                      BY EMAIL: janet@ecoroute.co.za  

                       

 

Ecoroute 

PO Box 1252  

Sedgefield  

6573 

 

Attention: Ms. Janet Ebersohn 

 

Dear Madam                                                                                                                                

ALLEGED UNLAWFUL CLEARANCE OF VEGETATION ON ERF 1058 WILDERNESS, GEORGE 

 

1. The above matter, your letter dated 29 November 2022 received by the 

Department’s Directorate: Environmental Law Enforcement (this 

Directorate), and the meeting with Messrs Johan Oelofse and Raheem 

Dalwai has reference.  

 

2. This Directorate wishes to provide you with feedback regarding the way 

forward on this matter. 

 

3. On 30 November 2022, Environmental Management Inspectors from this 

Directorate conducted a site inspection to determine the nature of the 

alleged clearance of vegetation. Based on the observations made on site, 
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this Directorate could not find any evidence suggesting that the topsoil 

had been disturbed. 

 

4. Considering the above, you are hereby advised to proceed with the 

submission of the application for Environmental Authorization for the 

clearance of indigenous vegetation to be conducted on the site. 

 

5. In light of the above, kindly be advised that this Directorate’s investigation 

into this matter has been concluded and the file will be closed.  

 

6. I wish to thank you for your concerns and interest in preserving our 

environment.   

 

 

Nicholas Kearns  

Grade 1 Environmental Management Inspector 

Acting Director: Environmental Law Enforcement 

Date: 12/01/2023 

 


